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Three studies on 
the Gospel 
according  

to Mark  

presented by Rev Assoc Prof Sean Winter (Mar 10), 
Revd Prof Dorothy Lee (Mar 17 and 24) 

 

All going as planned, these studies will be recorded and offered at other locations 
in gathered or online groups following the initial presentation. To register for one 

these presentations, and for information about the impact of any unforeseen 
COVID-19 constraints on the studies, please check the MtE website before 

attendance: www.marktheevangelist.unitingchurch.org.au  
 

  

An ecumenical study series presented by 
St Mary’s Anglican Church and  

the Congregation of Mark the Evangelist, 
North Melbourne  

 

7.30pm, Wednesdays March 10, 17 and 24 
 

430 Queensberry Street, North Melbourne 


